
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

24.02.2017 – Term 4 

 

What have we been learning? 

This week started off in a very exciting way as we learnt the skills to move in a wheelchair 

to play basketball. The children were able to move forwards, backwards, left and right. As 

they got more confident in the chairs the children could pass the ball between them to get 

it in the hoop! 

 

The children had a real challenge this week with problem solving questions either using 

their multiplication or division skills. It really helped some children to ‘stand on the edge’ 

and challenge themselves.  

In Emerald class we explored the traditional tale of Little Red Riding Hood, acting it out, 

retelling the story and creating story maps to plan, ready to rewrite the story next week. 

The children are convinced they can write the story better!  

Next Week 

Dodgeball event on Monday. Beginning to explore time and re-writing the traditional tale of 

Little Red Riding Hood.  

Dates for you Diary  

World book day – 2nd March 2017 

Swimming Gala – Saturday 4th March 2017 

 


